
Presenter Registration Now Open
for 2017 Pecos Conference

    SANTA FE, N.M.--June 2, 2017–Put down your trowels for a while and head to your
computers, because registration is open for presentations at the 2017 Pecos
Conference on Rowe Mesa near Santa Fe, N.M., August 10-13, 2017.
      There is an online Presenter Submission Form on the Pecos Conference web site.
If you don't want to use the online form, you can download the PDF registration form
that you can fill out and mail or email to the conference organizer (see addresses
below).
      If you wish to present for the Cordell-Powers Prize, be sure to indicate that on your
Presenter Registration Form. Information about the rules for the prize can be found on
our Cordell-Powers Page.
      No matter which form you use, you also must register as an attendee at the
conference, using our Attendee Registration Page.
     Submit as soon as possible, so we can see you in August on Rowe Mesa!

Gary Newgent
Organizer
2017 Pecos Conference
organizer@pecosconference.org


